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I attended the UN Biodiversity Conference (COP14) in Sharm El Sheikh, Egypt from 11th 

to 29th November 2018. At a side event entitled “Egypt’s Biodiversity: opportunities vs. 

challenges”, I introduced a presentation of “Status of the Egyptian Dugong”. It included 

the summary of our efforts in the previous two projects by Rufford Small Grants (Rufford 

Small Grant (RSG: 17553-1, 21354-2) and mentioned the new efforts of the current 

project using laser photogrammetry. During the conference, I attended several side 

events for the marine mammals and share our works on dugongs in Egypt with the 

delegates. 

 

I started the fieldwork for the autumn season with the participation of Egyptian Dugong 

Team (EDT). We conducted several dives in different study sites in Wadi El Gemal 

National Park (WGNP) and Marsa Alam areas. The data for seagrass density, feeding 

trails measurements and dugong grazing were collected.   

 

Dugong feeding trails are frequent in some sites and rare in others. At Wadi El Gemal 

Island, the feeding trails indicated the presence of three different individuals visiting the 

Island for feeding. The trail’s length was short and ranged from 0.9 to 1.4 m. The 

seagrass is covered by many of turf algae that may be affected on the dugong 

grazing. The trails were most obvious at the area of low algal coverage and dominated 

by the seagrass species of Halophila ovalis and Halodule uninervis. 

 

At Ras Baghdady within WGNP, I recorded no algal coverage on seagrass beds. The 

dugong feeding trails are more obvious and longer than Wadi El Gemal Island, where 

the length of the feeding trails ranged from 2.5 to 3.5 m. I recorded a small feeding trail 

of 10 cm width, which indicated the presence of small dugong. Also, the indication of 

the presence of mother dugong was recorded for a feeding trail with 25 cm width 

beside the previous one. 

 

At Shams Alam beach (WGNP), many feeding trails were recorded mainly with the 

same width of 15 cm. The feeding trails are long that each to 4.2 m. 

 

Only one short feeding trail was recorded in Marsa Abou Dabbab and many were 

recorded at Marsa Hermez. 

 

Our efforts in Egypt are published by Springer in the book of “Oceanographic and 

Biological Aspects of the Red Sea” at a chapter entitled “Status of Red Sea Dugong” 

and Rufford foundation is acknowledged. DOI: 10.1007/978-3-319-99417-8_18.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 
Attendance of UN Biodiversity Conference in Sharm El Sheikh and introducing the 

presentation about the status of the Egyptian Dugong in the side event. 

 



 

 
Photos for the seagrass bed at Wadi El Gemal Island shows the high densities of green 

algae and the dugong feeding trails within the main favorable species of Halophila 

ovalis. 

 

 
Recording and measuring the small feeding trail at Ras Baghdady, WGNP. 

 



 

 
The status of seagrass and feeding trails at Ras Baghdady. 

 

 
Feeding trails at Shams Alam site. 

 



 
Feeding trails at Marsa Hermez. 

 

 

 

 
Field efforts during measuring the feeding trails dimensions in the study sites. 

 

 



 

 
Field efforts for diving activities over the seagrass beds in the study sites. 



 
 

The cover page of the book and the first page of the chapter “Status of Red Sea Dugong”. 


